
The Bellingham Makerspace reserves the right to take photographs of people and projects in
community spaces for promotional purposes. However, we also respect the privacy of our
members, and any members can opt out of photography of themselves or their projects. For
members in the space, we request that permission be obtained from people before they are
recorded or photographed, and if the pictures/video/audio/etc will be posted anyplace online,
permission to do that should also be obtained.
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